
Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee 

July 25, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 6:31 pm at the 1835 Town Hall building. 

Members present were Bob Jones, Carl Corrinne, Dave Gibbs, Christine McCarthy, 

and Joann Drown. 

Bob reported that there is very poor construction between the original 1835 roof 

structure and the 1893 addition. Solutions to the problem were supposed to be 

presented to the Committee this evening, but that did not happen. We need to 

decide to spend up to $5,000, which will provide 3 different solutions to the 

problem.  

The Committee moved to the 2nd floor to see the structure problems for an hour. 

Dave made a motion, seconded by Christine, to accept, with reservations, 

amendment #2 from Joe Booth regarding structural design change expenditure 

required by the structural deficiencies found between the original building and 

the addition. The Committee voted unanimously in favor of the motion. 

Bob reported that Chuck Budnick, along with Bill Tuttle, dug the exploratory holes 

needed for the septic system work. Bob will find out the results tomorrow. 

Dave made a motion, seconded by Carl, to adjourn the meeting. The Committee 

voted unanimously to adjourn at 7:35 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joann Drown, Recorder 

 

 


